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Date: 24/02/2025 

 

 

Mr. Vyacheslav Belov 

Chairman, Perm Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
 

 

Dear Mr. Belov, 

On behalf of the Free Zones Authority of Ajman, I would like to express our sincere 

appreciation to the Perm Chamber of Commerce and Industry for its invaluable support in 

organizing the presentation of the Free Zones Authority of Ajman for the Chamber's 

members and other interested participants. 

We are truly grateful for the excellent organization of the event and the opportunity to 

engage with such a highly relevant and engaged audience. Your efforts in making this event 

a success are deeply appreciated, and we value the platform you provided for fostering 

discussions on international business cooperation. 

Additionally, I would like to acknowledge the remarkable contribution of Ms. Elena 

Mironova. Her professionalism, dedication, and deep understanding of the significance of 

international collaboration in supporting Russian businesses played a key role in the smooth 

execution of the event. Her efforts have greatly contributed to strengthening the ties 

between the Free Zones Authority of Ajman and the Russian business community. 

We look forward to further collaboration with the Perm Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

and to exploring new opportunities for mutual benefit. It would be our pleasure to welcome 

a delegation from your esteemed Chamber to Ajman and discuss potential areas of 

cooperation. 

Once again, please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your support and hospitality. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ismail Al Naqi 

Director General 
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